Shelagh Delaney

From:

Peter <pmoynagh8@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 22, 2023 1:27 PM

To:

Shelagh Delaney

Subject:

86 Miles St. Harwichport

Dear Shelagh,

My name is Peter Moynagh. I own a home on 20 Grassy P0nd Rd. Harwichport. I am sending you this letter to express my objection to the proposed construction and second access road which leads to Grassy Pond Rd. on 86 Miles St. in Harwichport. As stated in my previous letter I am opposed to the proposed second home and access road on the property for it will lead to more traffic and congestion on Grassy Pond Rd. Grassy Pond Rd. has always been a quiet road with little traffic flow which allows families and there grand children to ride their bikes and walk without concern of being hit by vehicles. This new structure and access road will lead to increased traffic and congestion on the street. The increase traffic will forever have a negative impact on the neighborhood and the families that live here. I understand there have been changes made to the plans of the proposed new structure but they are minor changes and not enough to change the impact it will have on the neighborhood. I feel this project will have an adverse impact on the neighborhood. Therefore I am again stating my opposition to this project.

Sincerely,

Peter Moynagh